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Greetings to all of you, 

We are grateful to God, because of your continues prayers and donation to His ministry here in La Union, 

especially to us. We appreciate you so much. 

Since March 18, 2020, when the pandemic strike, our government issued an order that we will undergo 

Enhanced Community Quarantine and it was extended for two months until itis safe for us to go outside.The 

government ordered that we must stay at home. They prohibited mass gathering so our church service was 

stopped. But it did not hinder us to worship. Thanks to God for the technology. We held our Sunday worship 

through Facebook live, and it was a blessing in disguise because it also reached our relatives even in other 

places and even abroad through this avenue. They keep on watching us every Sunday. Since then we 

continue our FB Live streaming. Some of our members are prohibited to come because children who are 

below 20 years old are not allowed to go outside. 

From June until now, we only met 5 times in our Church because of the constant changing of protocol. I urge 

the church to follow the government law or protocol for our own protection and also to help the government 

to fight Covid-19 by doing so. 

We will always continue praying for you. God bless you all. 

STAY SAFE! 

In Christ, 

 

Ptr. Bliss Marben Veloria 

 


